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Bulletin—Week 9 of Term 3,

Saint Mary MacKillop said,
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”
At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude
Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.
Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Consideration
Our focus within the three areas are as follows
Attitude : Thinking of Others
Awareness : Needs / Feelings of Others
Action : Putting Others First

Dear Parents and Carers
This week we received our National Assessment Program — Literacy and Numeracy ( NAPLAN ) results

For parents, these reports provide an outline of children’s achievement levels in five areas, namely
Reading, Writing, Grammar & Punctuation, Spelling and Numeracy.

These results are a “snapshot” taken on the day and under test conditions.

As a school, the overall results provide us with valuable feedback in relation to our teaching and learning
practice and where we can best work to be even better at what we do. For us, the NAPLAN affirms our
work as well as providing us with another tool for curriculum and student evaluation.

The Year 3 & 5 Reports are with the children today. If any parent/s would like to follow up on these we are
more than happy to meet.

Afternoon Assembly : Monday at 2:45
Yr 6 Leaders & Class Prayer
September 12 : School captains; Leaders
You can watch it live by tuning into our YouTube channel.
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2mu

Ztnlelqg
All Welcome!

Live Life To The Fullest In Christ

Dates to Remember
Friday Sept 9 Schools Aths 3-6
Friday Sept 16 Footy Colours Day First Communion & Confirmation
Last Day of TE"" 3 Congratulations to Brooklyn, Phoebe,
2.15pm Finis|
Peter, Noah, Hazel & Jess
Monday Oct 3 First day of Term 4 ! !

Last Day of Term Three — Friday, Sept 16 : 2:15pm Finish
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On Monday 29 August the students
who slept rough in this year’s Vinnies
Winter Sleep Out handed over a
cheque for $4402 to local St Vincent
De Paul representatives. The total
raised was double the original goal
which was an awesome effort. The
money raised will go to supporting
volunteers to care for the most
vulnerable in our communities. The
school looks forward to giving it
another go next year!

Office News

PRIVACY POLICY
For access please visit our website. www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au.

SCHOOL FEES:

Next Fortnightly Debits: Sep 9 & 23.
Monthly Debits take place on the 18 of each month up to and including November.

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are
processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them.

EFTPOS and CENTREPAY are now a payment option. Please enquire at the office.

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul. If
you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters

If you have any queries, please phone Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804

Student of the Week

Yolana Van Rijthoven

Sen S Xavier Prior For the fantastic effort and leadership she showed
For his wonderful work ethic and determination to at the Sandhurst Arts on Show in Cobram; well
memorvise his lines for our production. Excellent done Yolana!
work Xav! Sen K Justin Hendy

Macie Gilmour For his wonderful questioning skills and pursuit of
For her fantastic attitude in taking on all of the the truth. Well done!
challenges in Mathematics. Great perseverance Tanner McKellar
Macie! For the enthusiastic way he comes into class and
Sen B Ben Osler greets his teachers. Great work!
For always having a positive attitude and making Sen T Elijah Tonkin
the most of every opportunity both in and outside For being engaged and trying his best during our
of the classroom! numeracy time. Keep up the good work Elijah.

r——————————



Daniel Schreenan
For always being a productive member of Senior
T. You made a fantastic effort to complete your
classroom jobs.

Mid H Addi Stuart
For her creative and descriptive information
report about the planet Mercury.

Mitch Altoft
For his investigating and problem solving in
maths.
Mid M Joshua Alexander
For being an eager participant in all our learning,
and willingly helping others in the process.

Isabella Slade
For taking pride in the presentation of her
uniform, appearance and her work. Well done!
Mid N Gabe Waters-Beaton
For his effort and eagerness in Writing. Well done
on showing some flexible thinking!

Phoebe Keane
For her commitment to her school work and her
fabulous attitude towards learning! Keep up the
great work, Phoebe.
Mid O Mia Muller
For taking on the challenges in Maths with more
flexible thinking. It is great to see you
progressing.

Tully Hojnacki
For his improved organisation and
commitment to learning. You have developed
the attitude and actions of a St Joseph student.
Jun S Caleb Campbell
For the fabulous learning choices he is
making and the effort he is putting into his
learning. Keep it up Caleb!

Alex McLeod
For participating with enthusiasm in our
Junior Athletics Carnival and showing
wonderful sportsmanship towards his peers.
Jun A Maddy Harmer
For her enthusiasm to extend her learning
and then share her thinking in a confident
and often humorous way. You brighten our
day Maddy!

Marli Lyons
Welcome home Marli from a month trip to
Denmark. We missed you! To think you got
off the plane and joined in our Book Parade!
What a star!
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Jun N Ethan Brown

For the thoughtful and positive attitude
consistently displayed towards your learning this
week, together with the sparkle you always bring
to the classroom each day. Congratulations
Ethan.

Zoe Altoft
For Your brilliant use of the Onomatopoeia
“Ding, Ding” at the beginning of your persuasive
writing on Should Teachers Wear School
Uniforms. Fantastic work Zoe!
Jun W Audrey Martin
For her positive attitude in the classroom, her
willingness to have a go at all tasks and
continually challenging herself in her learning.
Owen Chmiel
For his fabulous participation in our Junior
Athletics Carnival and for displaying wonderful
sportsmanship cheering his fellow students on.

Prep M Elijah Watson
For his outstanding efforts in all reading and
writing tasks. Well done Elijah!
Jorja Power
For participating with enthusiasm at our F-2
Sports Carnival. Terrific effort
Jorja!
PrepJ  Jack Hicks
For working hard to improve
his organisational skills.
Awesome effort Jack and well
done!
Harry Handford

For working hard to improve
his Maths skills. Awesome
work Harry and well done!

Principal’s Award

Term 3

Week 8: Audrey Lukies
Week 9: Hannah Kelly

Living out the values of

Saint Mary MacKillop

through what they say and
what they do.
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Triple A Social Skill Award

This is awarded to students in each class who
display excellence in the Triple A Social Skill that
we focus on each week. At St Joseph’s we need to
have a positive Attitude, need to have Awareness
& need to take Action.

Congratulations to the following students who

received this social skill award in Week 8
Fairness: Lainey Alexander, Dylan McPherson,
Georgia Brassil, Talia Agnew, Emma Reade, Max
Boase, Noah Watson, Cobie Patching, Everly
Smyth, Lachlan Grey-Noble, Mia Weygood,
Shontae Jubber-Surth, Bailey Hawthorn and
Samuel Brown.

Congratulations to the following students who
received this social skill award in Week 9
Consideration: Elias Pettigrove, Skylar Wilson,
Sienna Mulcahy, Sophie Kilpatrick, Charlie
Stevens-Venville, Zarli Burkitt, Alex Chmiel, Gabe
Waters-Beaton, Zen Frost, Rahni O’Callaghan,
Chase Rodda, Phoebe Miller, Isabelle Hangan
and Zeph Rossborough.

Canteen

September
9 Helen Osborne
12" Fiona McPherson

13" Volunteer

7! Sheree Lawless
10™ Fiona McPherson
11™ Volunteer

12" Volunteer

13" Volunteer

14" Helen Osborne

If you are unable to attend on your day, can you
please arrange a swap with someone else or as a last
resort let Marcella and Donna know in advance, so
they are aware that they have no helper that day. If
you are unable to commit to a permanent day each
month but are available to help out when you see a
volunteer required, please call Marcella 0409 622
589.

Hot Dog Day on Friday 16" September see flyer
attached. The Canteen will be closed on this day
and normal lunches & snacks are not provided.

Parents & Friends

Fathers Day Stall

Thankyou to Kim McPherson for ordering & co-
ordinating the Father’s Day Stall & her team of
helpers

Thankyou also to all the helpers who got up early
to cook the dads, grandads, carers & uncles
breakfast.

14" Volunteer

15" Julia Campbell
16" Volunteer
October

3" Volunteer

4" Volunteer

5" Volunteer

6" Sarah Burkitt

0n—————
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Father’s Day Breakfast
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Amazing week of Fun and Learning with the focus on Reading.
Well done families in showing such great support through your
costumes and book fare purchase nearing $6,000. A significant
slice of this goes back into Library Book purchases.

Book Week Characters & Fair
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Synthetic Grass Installation Last week we had
Synthetic Grass

installed under our
MacKillop Centre
Shade Structure as
well as a big repair
job done in the COLA
Shed. This was paid
for by our P&F via
proceeds from such
events as the Fun
Run. Brilliant Result !
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At St Joseph’s we ask our kids to “have a go and
do your best” at everything we do. Friday’s
Junior Aths Carnival was no exception. Our
youngest athletes got to know the routine and
style of events as they gear up for our more
formal Senior Track and Field Carnival.

)
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St Johns Parish OSHC

Bookings are now open via the My Family
Lounge App for Vacation Care which again shall
be running in the school holidays Tuesday to
Thursday 8am -5pm. Children are to bring their
own snacks, lunch & water bottle. Please see
Donna in the office if you need any assistance
with your booking.

The Before & After School Care program is
certainly filling up so please make sure that you
mark your child absent if they will be away so that
the spot may be able to be filled. This also assists
us with staff planning.

Thanks, Sue, Ash & Ally.
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Community Notices
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